

RE: 284-PA-2023

August 11, 2023

Dear Ryan,

Thank you for taking time to present the Paloma restaurant and bar to us and our neighbors.

We look forward to a restaurant that serves food in our neighborhood and hope to frequent it ourselves.

The Series 6 liquor license concerns me that food will not be served, however your reassurances give me confidence in your venture.

Your restaurant looks beautiful, and I feel it will be a positive addition to the bar district and neighborhood in general.

We support your project and wish you much success.

Sincerely,

Jude Nau

Sundial Resorts Inc.

Sundial